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I support reducing the regulatory burdens to produce more housing.  While I don't 

want Oregon to become a place where anything goes, it seems like our well-

intentioned guard rails are stopping us from providing enough housing.  Please don't 

let developers take over and run the show, just make it easier to build affordable 

housing.  I only hope that this study could be sped up and be done by Sep 2025 

instead of 2026!  We needed to defeat this housing crisis 10 years ago! 


